
 

 

In Kindergarten we have been doing lots of new and exciting things! We were introduced to the 

Dash robots – they are so much fun! While Mrs Stobo has been away we have been getting messy 

with Mrs Stone making monsters out of clay and doing mono-printing to make houses. We have 

also been continuing to practise our sh, th and ch sounds and are becoming superstars at them! In 

Maths we have been comparing different objects to see which ones have a bigger or smaller area. 

Our teachers Miss Sheehy and Mrs Meyers have also been learning lots of new things. Last week, 

they went to a course to further their learning about the best ways to teach us how to read. We 

are always busy and learning new things in Kindergarten! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dash  

Robots 

The dash robots can 

make lots of different 

sounds like a pig and 

a cow sound 

- Fraser - 

The dash robots can 

move around when 

you use the ipad. You 

can make them go 

left and right. 
- Marc - 

The dash robots can 

move around wherever 

you want when you use 

the Wonder app on the 

ipad 

- Keira -. 



 

 

 

In art we have 

been making 

monsters out of 

clay. We painted 

our monsters, put 

eyes, sharp teeth 

and hair on 

them. 
- Woody - 

We used paint and a comb to put the patterns on our houses. 

My house has a triangle for a roof and has a chimney made 

out of blue and red paper.  
- Johnny - 

Art with 

Mrs Stone 

Clay monsters 

Mono-print houses 


